Minutes for Open Space Committee Meeting, Tuesday, May 25, 2010
7:30 p. m., Staff Conference Room, Essex Elementary School

Present: Julie Scofield, Lysa Leland, Tammy Gardner, Leslie Burns and Maria Burnham.

IT WAS MOVED BY TAMMY, SECONDED BY LESLIE AND VOTED
TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE APRIL 28, 2010 MEETING.

I. Centennial Grove Trail signage was discussed.
A. The new-and-improved “Welcome” sign for the trail head was approved!
1. A foam core “replica sign” will be ordered by Julie.
2. It will be presented by the Selectmen at the retirement party for Sally.

B. Before proceeding with remaining arrows, Leslie will make courtesy call to DPW to ensure that they
have no objection to our attaching a “Trail Continues” sign to “their” fence.

II. New additions to the Friends of Open Space list were discussed.
A. Joan Storey will be added to the list.

B. Any other suggestions should be sent to Julie, who will include them in the list.
C. The April 2nd voting list was reviewed superficially (120+ pages).
1. Leslie & Maria will each go over half the list.

2. They will pick out appropriate names for submission to the list.

III. New Open Space Committee member
A. Lysa has agreed to become a member.
B. Julie will submit her name to the Selectmen.

IV. Maria will call the school to find out when the Staff Conference Room is free.

V. At 9 p. m. the meeting was adjourned.

Our next meeting will be on Monday, June 14, 2010, at 7:30 p. m. in the
Staff Conference Room of the Essex Elementary School.



